
 

The Post Classic Racing Association of NSW reduces the cost of 
Good Friday’s practise day by 20% as part of the 2009 Barry Sheene 

Festival of Speed. 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 

  

The PCRA acknowledges that in the current economic climate, it is important to 
keep the cost of participating in the event as low as possible.   

By reducing the cost of Friday’s practice by $30 for competitors entering the Barry 
Sheene Festival of Speed, it is hoped that a greater number of riders will take 
advantage of this generous offer. 

The cost of practise on Good Friday has now been reduced to $120 for pre-paid or 
$150 for those who enter on the day.  

All participants who have already entered and paid their money will be reimbursed 
the difference over the next couple of weeks. 

With this new fee structure the cost of entering the Barry Sheene Festival of 
Speed & participating in Good Friday’s practice is now only $20 more than in 
2008. 

 

 

Scott Waters 
PCRA 
 


